
FIRST	HYLAND	GREENS	HOMEOWNER	ASSOCIATION	
REPORT	OF	ACTIONS	

Taken	by	the	Board	of	Directors	
October	17,	2017	

	
The	Board	of	Directors	took	the	following	actions:	
	
Agreed	to	begin	process	of	reviewing	trash	company	contract/options	since	the	
current	contract	expires	fall	of	2018.	
	
Agreed	to	form	a	committee	to	begin	review	of	management	company	
contract/options	since	the	current	contract	expires	next	fall.		To	be	addressed	by	
new	board.	
	
Approved	a	motion	that	existing	trash	customer	do	not	need	to	reapply	for	service.		
Haven	to	bill	existing	customers	$132	to	be	due	December	1,	2017	for	next	year’s.		
E-blasts	and	newsletter	notifications	will	be	sent	out.	
	
Approved	a	motion	to	form	a	committee	to	draft	suggestions	for	covenant	changes	
to	go	to	the	Association	attorney	by	February	1,	2018.		The	attorney	will	be	asked	to	
draft	changes	to	the	covenants	for	presentation	to	homeowners.		
		
	
For	more	detail,	see	the	meeting	minutes.	
	
Joe	Armstrong,	Secretary	
	
	


